
 

 

Dear Prairie River Partners, 

 Thank you for reaching youth with us at Prairie River 

Camp!! We just finished High School Winter Camp and                

although there was no snow this year we had an absolutely 

great time!  

 Our speaker was wonderful and our worship was a 

great time. The focus of this Camp was discipleship and 

growth in the kids in their walk with Jesus. We are blessed 

with such a great facility! Broom ball was amazing on the river, 

we laughed so much as we were slipping and sliding on the 

very thick ice.  

 Lives of High School students were impacted for Gods 

kingdom. In fact many of them want to come back to serve for 

the Middle School Camp in February.  

We have Middle School Winter camp coming on             

February 21, 22 and 23. We start late Friday afternoon and 

end on Sunday morning at 11am. We have another great 

speaker and wonderful worship lined up! Please pray for this 

event. Pray that the Holy Spirit 

will draw the youth God wants 

to be there. Pray for safety and 

lives to be changed.  

Reaching youth, 

Greg Gudal  

Executive Director South              

Central MN Youth For Christ 
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PRAIRIE RIVER CAMP 

Youth For Christ has impacted over 

12 million young people worldwide 

through both direct and media            

ministry in over 100 nations. Nearly 

140,000 of those youth responded 

“YES” to following Jesus. That is 

something to celebrate!                    

      YFCI  

Speaker Jarell Roach  



Pool in the Canteen  

Laser tag is a fun, safe, versatile activity using infrared 

beams. It takes teamwork, strategy  and technology. Youth 

love this indoor or outdoor activity.  
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PRAIRIE RIVER CAMP 

YOUTH FOR CHRIST HIGH SCHOOL CAMP at 

Mess Hall —Thank you Karen for all the yummy food!  

Canteen Fun 

Amazing worship leader & youth 

Thank you to our nurse, all staff and       

volunteers!  


